
 
SRWS/Admin/003/2021         Date : 22.04.2021 

       PARENTAL CIRCULAR - ALL CLASSES 

Subject: Rescheduling of summer vacation (22nd April 2021-9th June 2021) and 

details of Summer Activity Classes 

Dear Parent, 

In view of the surging COVID-19 pandemic, the Directorate of Education (DOE), 

through vide circular no. DE23(3)SCH.BR/2021-22/238 dated 19th April 2021, has 

rescheduled the Summer Vacation. Accordingly, the school has decided to declare the 

Summer Vacation from 22nd April to 9th June 2021. Vacation is a time to relax, learn 

new skills, read new books, pursue hobbies etc. It is an opportunity to rejuvenate 

oneself. 

A holistic approach to education that addresses students’ learning along with social 

and emotional needs is crucial, especially in times of crisis. Experiences of last year 

speak of children losing out on personal space, weighed down by feeling of isolation, a 

sense of fear and worries for ever-widening learning-gap and lifestyle changes due to 

closure of school. The well-being of our students is the need of the hour! In order to 

stay connected with them amidst these unprecedented circumstances and to further 

contribute to their holistic well-being, we shall organise many fun-filled online 

activities.  

The following activities have been planned for classes PreSchool to XII to help our 

students find greater joy in the learning process: 

 Life Skills 

 Language and Communication Skills 

 Music and Dance 

 General Knowledge and Current Affairs 

 Health and Physical Education 

 Art Integrated Learning 

 Digital Skills and Scientific Temperament 

 Project Based Learning 

 Fitness Sessions 

 Virtual Tours 

For classes IX-XII, the school will conduct vacation related specific activities, 

remedial classes for specific set of students and other activities for creativity, 



happiness and overall social and emotional well-being to enrich the overall growth of 

the students. 

The aforementioned skill and activity-based sessions devised for all classes will be 

effective from Thursday, 22nd April 2021, and the schedule for the same will be 

shared with you shortly.  

A positive learning environment at home is crucial for your child’s well-being. 

Establishing a routine and structure is critically important for children. Our endeavour 

is to keep our students engaged, motivated and enthusiastic to surpass this temporary 

impediment. Let’s bring creativity to our homes! 

We seek your cooperation in the same. 

Stay Safe. Stay Healthy 

Warm Regards 

HEAD OF SCHOOL 

 


